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Man robbed in Atchison
(KAIR)--A 60-year-old man was robbed in Atchison over the weekend.

Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson said it happened around 4:00 Saturday
morning in the 1100 block of North 7th Street.

Wilson said the victim was struck on the head with an unknown object.
He said the suspect took his wallet, cash, phone and keys.

The victim was treated by EMS for injuries but was not transported for further
medical treatment.

Wilson said the police department worked several leads over the weekend and
identified a person of interest who they are trying to locate.
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